

Ladygrove Park Primary School

Avon Way, Didcot, Oxon OX11 7GB Email: office.2609@ladygrove-park.oxon.sch.uk Tel: 01235 519235 Fax: 01235 512658 www.ladygrove-park.oxon.sch.uk

5th November 2018

Dear Parents

As part of our Science learning based around the circulatory system this term, we have been given the opportunity to investigate the anatomy of the heart and lungs.

On the afternoon of Thursday 8th November, we will be dissecting the heart and lungs of a pig during our Science lesson.

If you <u>do not</u> want your child to take part in this Science investigation, please ensure you speak to your child's teacher before Thursday.

Many thanks

Year 6 Team



